Cochran, Patricia (DCOZ)

From: Lauren Ashburn <lashburndc@gmail.com>

Sent:Thursday, October 3, 2019 2:46 PMTo:DCOZ - ZC Submissions (DCOZ)Subject:ZC Case 19-10 Letter of Support

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the DC Government. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. If you believe that this email is suspicious, please forward to phishing@dc.gov for additional analysis by OCTO Security Operations Center (SOC).

Dear Commissioners,

I am writing in support for the proposed Ladybird development project. I believe that the current project proposal, which would include a much-desired full-service grocery store, is far preferable to a matter-of-right/residential only development, and I urge the Zoning Commission to approve the Applicant's PUD application.

Sincerely,

Lauren Ashburn 4926 Hillbrook Lane, NW Washington, DC 20016